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Feb 2004 President’s Message 

By Bruce Williams 

 

As I write this, today January 25th is the day of Al 

Hartnagel’s funeral. Al was a wonderful gentleman 

and a long-standing member of the club with his 

wife Barb. Al had many friends, and he will be 

greatly missed. Sometimes known as “Mr. 50-50”, 

Al did a lot to fundraise for our club, and he always 

did so with a smile and a ton of laughs. Godspeed, 

Al. 

On to a few less heavy topics. Thanks to Laura and Lee McDermont for 

hosting last week’s January meeting at the Wildwood Grill. We had a good 

turnout, and as always, everyone had a great time. During the meeting, we 

were able to sign up two more months with hosts (thanks George and Max-

ine for March, and Laura and Lee for September). But we don’t have any-

one to host February. So, with such short notice, we will have to skip the 

month of February. But PLEASE make sure to show up for the March 

meeting. You’ll see more details about it soon. And if you have some fun ide-

as and a willingness to host, we have several months left open. Don’t be 

shy… 

We also have a few members who are having surgery over the next few 

weeks… Larry Shepard this week, and Howard Crawford in early Febru-

ary. Our prayers and wishes are with you both, for much success and a 

speedy recovery. 

It’ll be Spring pretty soon, so make plans for lots of V8 fun. Change the oil 

and get out the grease gun. Wash her and apply a coat of wax. Then be 

ready to put on some fun miles. See you soon. 

 

Bruce 
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Editor’s Page 

A Fresh Batch of Young American Airline 

Stewardesses Getting a Look at an American DC-3 
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January 21 Meeting Minutes 

Jan 10, 2024 by Gayle Roark 

 

We met at the Wildwood Pub and Grill, hosted by Lee and Laura McDermont.  We 

thanked them.  Russell talked about Al Hartnagel, who died last week.  His funeral 

will be 1/26 at Baue Funeral Home in St. Charles on the Cave Springs exit.  View-

ing is at 1-3 pm, and funeral is at 3pm.  Bruce talked about other members.  How-

ard Crawford will be having his gall bladder removed the first week in February.  

Larry Shepard will have a hip replacement this coming week in January.   

Normally in January we swear in the officers, so we did that quickly, since most of 

our officers did not change.  We need volunteers to host meetings each month 

this year.  Bruce did not have a sign up sheet but will bring one next meeting.  The 

following meetings are spoken for: 

Jan - McDurmonts 

Mar – George and Maxine, at Bandanna’s in Wentzville 

May – Roarks at Broemmelsiek park 

June – Williams 

July - Diehl 

Sept – McDurmonts 

Oct - Potthoffs 

Attendees:  Roark, George Ball, Maxine Carroll, Bruce Williams, Don Rogers, David 

Diehl, Charlie Walters, Lee and Laura McDermont, Bonnie Abler, Claudette White, 

Kerperiens 

. 

No Photos This Meeting 
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March  Meeting  Notice 

Maxine and George will host the March meeting on March 17
th

, 2024 at 

1:00PM at Bandana’s Bar-B-Q at #1 Ruggeri Drive, Wentzville, MO. 63385. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please RSVP to Maxine at 314-330-4331 or 4331@gmail.COM  

   or George 314-202-3240 or george35ball@gmail.com 

before Thursday March 14
th

, 2024 

Driving Directions: 

Take I-64 west to I-70 

Take exit 1A on the left to merge onto I-70 W towards Kansas City 

Take exit 208 toward Wentzville Pkwy 

Keep left at the fork to continue toward Wentzville Pkwy 

Turn right onto Veterans Memorial Pkwy 

Turn left onto Ruggeri Dr. 

mailto:HDUCE@AOL.COM
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The Day Al Sold His Coupe 
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 2024 Calendar of Events R.G. 124 
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Blast From The Past !! 

First Dedicated Gas Station 
St. Louis, Missouri By Jim Gosnell 

Early  

Manual 

Gas Pumps 
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Future Events:  

SATURDAY,  Feb 3,  8:00 am 

Breakfast 314-578-3275  or 
raroark@att.net 

 

 

Upcoming Events:    
 

February Meeting Cancelled!!!! 

 

March 17th Meeting  Bandanas 

Don Rogers, Editor 

The Early Ford V-8 Club of America 

St. Louis Regional Group #124 

422 Gunnison Gorge Dr 

Wildwood, MO 63011-1738 

1ST CLASS  

MAIL 

St. Louis R.G. Web Site   

https://stlv8club.org/  

 

  

 

 

February 

Birthdays & Anniversaries 

  4  Peter Brown 

  5  Alice Schott 

13 Harold Walters 

25 Ron Dunker 

28 Huber Anniversary (1987)  

https://stlv8club.org/

